
Please come along to see the proposal for the new affordable housing and 
placemaking improvements at Coatfield Lane and Giles Street, Leith. The 
Council’s Development and Regeneration team and their architects will be 

available to answer any questions. 

Tuesday 12th April 2022
St Mary’s Star of the Sea Community Hall, EH6 6AW

Drop In: 1-3pm & 5-7pmDrop In: 1-3pm & 5-7pm
Find information at edinburgh.gov.uk/coatfieldlanegilesst2022 if you 
are unable to attend. Contact housingregeneration@edinburgh.gov.uk or 
07864950540 if you have any questions about the event or the proposals.  

COATFIELD LANE & GILES STREET REGENERATION UPDATE 

If you need this document in another language, large print, 
braille or audio, you can request support from our translation 
and interpretation service by emailing its@edinburgh.gov.uk 
and quoting reference number 22-7620 


